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Research Analysis 

 

The proposed committee substitute to HB 2180 requires state agencies to, upon the request of the 

employee, make payroll deductions for the payment of any insurance premiums due a private 

insurance organization or service company; the organization or company is no longer required to 

be regulated by the State Insurance Commissioner and have a minimum participation of 500 state 

employees for legal services. 

 

Prepared By: Emily McPherson 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure is currently under review and impact information will be completed. 

 

Prepared By: Mark Tygret 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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